Subject: Blueprint for Safety; Subaward Increase 40-ICIR-BP V2

Hi Thomas,

We have approval to add $37.258.46 to your ICJR Blueprint for Safety subaward for SERT escorts and extend the grant

period through July 31, 2024

If you support/accept the increase, I’ll start the process for increasing and extending the award.

I hope this note finds you well!

Bridget L. DeCrane

Blueprint for Safety, Project Director
Franklin County Office of Justice Policy &
Programs, and

N rreains o Columbus City Attorney Zach Klein
blueprint
Gt 77 North Front Street

Columbus, Ohio 43215

direct 614-645-7915

main 614-645-7385
BLDecrane@columbus.gov
Brideelt.DeCrane@franklincountyohio.gov

www.ColumbusCityAttorney.gov
Pronouns: she, her, hers

S

Columbus Division of Police $97,817.00

Increase by (detail below) $37,285.46

Total of New Subaward $135,102.46

Increase contract for the following services “Unit - Hours Average Cost per | Total Notes

Unit

Officer overtime for SERT escorts 439.43 $84.85 $37,285.46 | Provide up to
439.43 hours ¢
overtime for S
escorts

$37,285.46



[ also attached a revised QORI with the new award amount.
Thank you for your partnership and paticnee.

Bridget

Columbus Division of Police $97.817.00 -

Increase by (detail below) $37,285.46

Total of New Subaward $135,102.46

Increase contract for the following services Unit - Hours Average Cost per | Total Notes

Unit

Officer overtime for SERT escorts 43943 $84.85 $37,285.46 | Provide up to
439.43 hours ¢
overtime for S
escorts

$37,285.46
From: Stephens, Thomas H. <THStephenséicolumbuspolice org>

Sent: Wednesday, March 1, 2023 9:54 AM
To: DeCrane, Bridget L. <BLDeCrane@columbus.gov>

Ketcham, Richard (Police) <RKetcham@columbuspalice.org>
Subject: RE: Blueprint for Safety; Subaward Increase 40-ICJR-BP V2

We support it. Thanks Bridget.
Thanks

Thomas
CPD Grants

From: DeCrane, Bridget L. [mailto:BLDeCrane @columbus.gov)

Sent: Wednesday, March 1, 2023 9:47 AM

To: Stephens, Thomas H. <THStephens@columbuspolice . org>

Cc: Ketcham, Richard <RKetcham@columbuspolice.org>; Becker, Matthew <MBecker@columbuspaolice.org>
Subject: Blueprint for Safety; Subaward Increase 40-ICJR-BP V2

Hi Thomas,

We have approval to add $37,258.46 to your ICJR Blueprint for Safety subaward for SERT escorts and extend the grant
period through July 31, 2024,

If you support/accept the increase, I’11 start the process for increasing and extending the award.

I liope this note finds you well!

Columbus Division of Police $97,817.00
Increase by (detail below) $37,285.46
Total of New Subaward $135,102.46
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